THE DAGUN DIGEST



The Newsletter of

DAGUN STATE SCHOOL & P&C ASSOCIATION



Contact Details

Phone: 5484 3232

Fax: 5484 3645

Email: admin@dagunss.eq.edu.au

Website: www.dagunss.eq.edu.au

President: Alison Hensel Vice President: Amanda Devine Secretary: Sheena Haselden Treasurer: Jaye Shaw Tuckshop Convenor: Jess Krahn

"P. & C. Meetings are held on the 3rd Tuesday of every month"

DATE: 24th May, 2016

Our 2016 School Improvement Goal: to improve student outcomes in Reading.

Our School Rules: Be RESPONSIBLE * Be RESPECTFUL * Be SAFE * Be a LEARNER

DATES TO REMEMBER

26 May 7 June 23 June 24 Jun Life Education Van Voices on the Coast Minisports @ Amamoor

End of Term

From the Principal....

Welcome

Welcome to our newest enrolment, Paige. We trust you will enjoy your time here at Dagun School.

Mini Sports....

On **Thursday, 23rd June** we will be participating in the Mini Sports at Amamoor School. Family and friends are most welcome to come and join in the fun and support our Dagun kids in running and ballgames! Children will travel by bus to Amamoor School, leaving Dagun at 9.00 a.m. sharp in the morning and returning to Dagun School by 2.45 p.m. If you will be taking your children to Amamoor School, we need to know. Please fill out and return the attached Transport Advice/Permission Form by Friday, 10th June.

Should you or your child/ren wish to order tuckshop on the day, please complete the attached order form (one for each child – adults to order together with child's order) and return to the school office together with correct money in an envelope, clearly marked with your child's name. These need to be returned to school by next Wednesday, 1st June.

Dagun students will be seated under our shade when not competing, but all children need to bring hats, sunscreen and water bottles. As well, they need to bring a HEALTHY morning tea and snacks like fruit, nuts, cheese and crackers. Please do not bring packaged foods; they are not high energy foods. If children are not ordering tuckshop, they will also need to bring lunch—with a little extra because it's a high energy day!

Life Education Van....

A reminder Harold and Niki in the Life Education Van will be at school this week!

THURSDAY 26TH MAY

We are looking forward to Niki's interactive, fun lessons reinforcing healthy life choices and general understanding of the impact on our bodies from the choices we make. If parents haven't already, I strongly encourage all our students to attend this worthwhile program.

Niki will be available for discussions with parents at 2.50p.m. at no cost.

Auskick....

Next Friday, 3rd June will be our last session of Auskick. Our children have thoroughly enjoyed the weekly sessions of ball skills and games. We thank our P&C for this great opportunity for all our students to participate.

Jane Desmarchelier, PRINCIPAL



&	
MINI SPORTS AMAMOOR STATE SCHOOL—TRANSPORT ADVICE/PERMISSION FORM (TO BE RETURNED TO THE OFFICE BY FRIDAY, 10TH JUNE)	
(Please tick) My child/ren wi	ll be travelling by BUS to and from the Mini Sports
I give permission for my child/ren	
to travel by bus	s to and from Amamoor State School and to participate in the
Mini Sports on Thursday, 23rd June.	
Signature:	Date:
(Parent/Caregiver) OR	
(Please tick) My child/ren will be travelling by PRIVATE CAR to and from the Mini Sports	
My child/ren	will be travelling by private car to and
from Amamoor State School on Thursday, 23rd June with	
I give permission for my child/ren to participate in the Mini Sports.	
Signature:(Parent/Caregiver)	Date: